
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2025 

 

SUMMER ARTS CELEBRATION  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are delighted to be able to invite you to our annual summer celebration of performing and visual arts, 

when our artists, designers, dancers, dramatists and musicians come together to celebrate and share their 

talents. 

The event will take place on Thursday 26th June beginning with an exhibition of art and textiles in the 

Training Suite, followed by a concert of music, dance and drama in the school hall. 

The art and design exhibition will be open between 4.30pm and 6:15pm; there is no charge to attend the 

exhibition.   

The Summer Arts concert commences at 6:30pm. Tickets for the concert are priced at £5 (including a 

programme and refreshments) and can be ordered via School Gateway.  There is initially a limit of 4 

tickets per family.  If you would like to request more tickets, please contact the school office to be added to 

the reserve list. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Philip White 
Performing Arts Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login

